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  Letter dated 4 March 2008 from the Permanent Representative of 
the United Republic of Tanzania to the United Nations addressed 
to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 In my capacity as the representative of the current Chairman of the African 
Union, I wish to transmit herewith the communiqué on the situation in Chad adopted 
by the African Union Peace and Security Council at its 110th meeting, held on 
18 February 2008 in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia (see annex). 

 I should be grateful if the present letter and the communiqué on the situation 
in Chad could be circulated as a document of the Security Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Augustine P. Mahiga 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of the United Republic  
of Tanzania to the United Nations 

Representative of the current Chairman of the African Union 
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  Annex to the letter dated 4 March 2008 from the Permanent 
Representative of the United Republic of Tanzania to the 
United Nations addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

[Original: English and French] 
 

  Communiqué of the 110th meeting of the Peace and 
Security Council 
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